
General Membership Meeting 14 October 2022 
Corvette Owners Club of San Diego 

 
Attendance: Brian Bowman, Steve Breault, Jennifer Sanchez, Leo Campbell, Cooky Campbell, 
Sam Campbell, Ken Carson, Gale Caudel, Pat Caudel, George Dauphine, Chris Dawes, Janet 
Dawes, John Garapich. Amie Garapich, George Everett, Craig Gillam, Howard Kendall, Sam 
Lewis, Chuck Makray, Craig Moya, Nancy Oeh, Benjamin Pasana, Pricilla Pasana, Gilbert Peet, 
Jerry Potts, Paola Potts, Doug Ray, Susan Royce, Bill Siepert, Lin Siepert, Jim Sperling, Brian 
Storrs, Bobby Udell, Jennifer Udell, Rod Weissenberger, Linda Weissenberger. 
 
President George Dauphine called the meeting to order @ 6:35pm and Board members were 
introduced. 
 
Susan Royce, Treasurer, reports the club’s bank balance to be $26,6539.57. MSA proceeds were 
$22,548.92 with a refund of $1,500 expected from the city and another $1,00. Donation. It is 
possible we can write a check of $25,000 to the San Diego Center for the Blind! 
 
Dues are now payable on our website. Tom asked if you use Pay Pal to check Friends & Family 
to save a 3% charge. 
 
Sam Campbell is looking for interest for the club to enter The 24 Hours of Lemons. We would 
purchase a car for under $500 and need lots of volunteer hours, a sign-up sheet was passed 
around. 
 
The Nominating Committee is chaired by Glen Honig, members are Tom Kelly, Steve Hucik, and 
Ken Carson. Howard Kendal is one of the two non-board members, still seeking a second 
member. 
 
Prospective members, Ken & Susan Stein were introduced. 
 
Activities announced by Ken Carson are 15 October is the Elk’s Car Show, 16 October is the 
club’s beach party, 22 October is the annual Palm Desert run, $29/person for lunch. Sign ups 
are on our web page. 
Thankful for COCSD Pot Luck will be at Leonard & Cooky Campbells home on 12 November. 
Dress is casual. 
Holiday Party/Casino Night is 4 December @ Admiral Baker Club. $55 for members, $60 for 
guests. 
 
George will be asking the Board for approval that Board Members not pay dues. This is asked 
due to our $7/gallon gas prices and the distances members travel to meetings. 
 
After Raffle prizes were won the meeting was adjourned @ 7:51pm. 
 
Respectively Submitted, Lin Siepert, Secretary COCSD 


